
Contact us at: YLM@annapolis.gov 

Or call 410-263-7978  

The Annapolis Fire Department  wants to train all citizens to  administer Narcan 

and  perform Hands-Only CPR to help prevent deaths from overdoses. Since 

January 2017, over 23 people have died from opioid overdoses in the City of  

Annapolis.  This needs to STOP! 
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We will come to you and train you to recognize an overdose, 

administer Narcan, and perform Hands Only CPR. 

 


